
 

   Dear Parents/Carers                                                                    6th July 2018 

 

It was lovely to meet you during our Parent/Pupil/Teacher meetings on Monday; we hope 

you found them useful.   It was lovely to meet our new classes this week prior to 

September - we enjoyed getting to know you games and finding out about the expectations 

for next year.  

 

Some of us had an awesome forest school making bubble snakes and having a water fight 

using plastic syringes.  We have been looking at the countries competing in the world cup 

and which continent they are from.  In literacy, we have continued writing our version of 

the Wanted Perfect Pet and have revisited maths from the whole year.  

 

We will not be sending home extra homework but are looking forward to receiving your final 

pieces from the Homework Task Sheet. 

 

Wanted for Mrs Huggins’ class 

If you have any adult or large children socks, odd ones or pairs, we could use for Forest 

School, Mrs Huggins’ would be grateful for any donations. 

 

FoOV – The Good, the Bad and the OV! – Saturday, 14th July – 11am to 4pm 

Please come along with your friends and family to the Friends of Orchard Vale’s western 

style summer fayre.  There will be lots of fun stalls, crafts, food and a fantastic raffle (top 

prize is £250). 

 

Key Stage 1 - Sports Day – Tuesday, 17th July 

We will be practicing for sports day now and letters will go out soon about which colour 

team your child will be in.   Parents are welcome to come to watch, please could we ask you 

to wait by the playground gate, where a member of staff will let you in at 1.15pm ready to 

take you seats on the field for 1.30pm.  If you arrive later than this, please report to the 

school office.   For safeguarding reasons, we have children at Orchard Vale whose photos 

should not appear in the public domain or on social media.  If you wish to take photos of 

your own child a member of staff will be on hand with the appropriate photo disclaimer 

form.   

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 

 

Diary Dates 

Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school 

events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Wed, 25th July – Last day of term. 

 

Have a super weekend. 

 

 

KS1 Team  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 



  



 

 



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 



 
  



 


